
OIA TEMPORARY RULE 4

On March 20, 2020, the OIA, in concurrence with the Chair of the AOB, enacted 11 temporary
rules to address COVID-19 concerns.  All but one of the temporary rules have been lifted over
the course of the last two years.  

Temporary Rule 4 was recently re-enacted with a slight modification and remains in effect.  It
provides neutral arbitrators with the authority to serve decisions and/or orders electronically to
the OIA, rather than by mail.  (Rule 39.)




